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Moya Homan

Dear Committee Members, I am writing to you regarding the above inquiry.

It appears that over $2m will be spent on these services. Medicare & Private Health funds  contribute  to the
cost of abortions. As well as that Marie Stopes pays only a peppercorn rent, so why is it necessary to pay our
taxes on a service which kills a child as well as injuring a Mother - if not physically, then emotionally and
psychologically?

Would not that money be better spent on caring for Mothers and children who are in need of care?

That money is tax payer funds. I’m sure tax payers would not agree to have their huge taxes spent to eliminate
future citizens, who maybe could contribute great riches to our community.

I hope that this letter may help committee members to think seriously about the Rights of the Child - the right to
life.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Moya Homan

From Moya 




